
From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: Oppose the Zero-Emissions Vehicle Standards Mandate
Date: Monday, March 6, 2023 10:44:29 AM

From: linehan121@gmail.com <linehan121@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 3, 2023 10:22 PM
To: Carney, John (MailBox Resources) <John.Carney@delaware.gov>; Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
<Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>
Cc: linehan121@gmail.com <linehan121@gmail.com>; 'Doreen Linehan' <Timdoreen@verizon.net>;
'Missy- Micole Linehan' <micole.linehan@gmail.com>
Subject: Oppose the Zero-Emissions Vehicle Standards Mandate
 
Governor Carney and DNREC Secretary Garvin,
 

We oppose the Zero-Emissions Vehicle Standards Mandate. Please immediately
scrap your proposal. We ask the governor to rescind his executive order tying
us to California’s destructive regulations. Thank you.
            Thomas F. Linehan, Jr.
            Doreen J. Linehan
            Micole E. Linehan
 

            35006 Seagrass Plantation Lane
            Dagsboro, DE 19939
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